
4/04: Timesheets & Mileage Logs Due
4/19: 50+ Senior Tech Connect Fair
4/19: Transgender Cultural Fluency  
In-Service Training
4/18: Timesheets & Mileage Logs Due 
4/25: National Volunteer Month
Appreciation Breakfast 

                

             
 

The Senior Companion Program had a very busy month of March!
Thank you to everyone that stopped by to complete their Annual
Income Eligibility Reviews. SCP was also able to match four current
volunteers with one new client each. Our program as a whole, will be
volunteering 150 hours of service per week. Great job everybody! 

April is National Volunteer Month! This month is dedicated to honoring
all of the volunteers in our communities and encouraging volunteerism
throughout the month. SCP would like to celebrate all of our volunteers
with an appreciation breakfast. We will be going to Hello Deli on
Thursday, April 25, 2024. Please help us spread  the word about our
program by sharing the flyer attached at the end of the newsletter!

We want to encourage all of our volunteers to stay active and enjoy the
warmer days outside. There are a couple events happening 
around the community in April. The Downtown Growers Market will be
returning every Saturday, starting April 13th, at Robinson Park. The
South Valley Pride Day Celebration will be on Sunday, April 28th at the
Westside Community Center. Go out and try something new!

Lastly, please save the date for our Annual Pinning Ceremony. The
event will take place on Friday, May 10, 2024. Official invitations will be
sent via mail this month.  Have a wonderful month!

April 2024

The Senior Companion program focuses on providing assistance and companionship to older adults who have difficulty with daily living tasks. AmeriCorps Seniors
volunteers keep seniors independent longer and provide respite to family caregivers, while enhancing their own health and longevity as they serve their community.

Senior Companion Program 
Newsletter

 714 Seventh St SW
Albuquerque, NM, 87102 

(505) 764-1007

Special Dates &
Announcements

Viridiana Rodriguez-Flores,

Program Supervisor

Vacant, Case Manager

Jenna Stanton, Office Assistant

Senior Companion 
Program Staff

Monday-Friday: 8am-5pm
Saturday & Sunday:  Closed

Program Hours

Contact Information

- SCP Team



SCP News and Deadlines 

Monthly In-Service 
Please join us for an in-service training at the
Barelas Community Center. Adrien Lawyer
from the Transgender Resource Center of New
Mexico will be addressing the topic of
Transgender Cultural Fluency. 
Many transgender individuals still face
enormous challenges in their everyday life. In
this training, you will gain a better
understanding of what it means to be
transgender, clarify common misconceptions
about transgender people, become familiar
with the challenges transgender communities
face, and learn ways to be a strong and engaged
advocate for transgender people.

Barelas Community Center
 801 Barelas SW
Albuquerque NM 87102
Friday, April 19, 2024
10:30am - 1:30pm

*Lunch will be provided 

Site Visits

Appreciation Breakfast

Personal Time Off (PTO)

The Senior Companion Program offers
volunteers with Personal Time Off (PTO).

Volunteers earn PTO for each hour of regular
volunteer service, including: client visits, SCP

training hours or events, and client match
meetings.  PTO is paid leave that can be used for

vacations, illnesses, or any other reason
specified by the volunteer. 

For more information refer to pages 29 & 30 
in the SCP Handbook. 

Please be advised that PTO is on a “Use it or
Lose it” basis. Any PTO that is not used by June
30th, 2024 will be lost. Please contact the office

to learn more about your PTO balance. 

For the month of April, SCP will be conducting site
visits to volunteer stations and in-home sites. During

the visit, we would like to see how each volunteer
and client is doing, how we can better address

client’s needs, and make any schedule/program
changes if needed. Please advise your clients about
the site visits. We will do our best to accommodate

every client and volunteer.

The Program Supervisor and Office Assistant will
be reaching out to every volunteer to schedule
appointments. Please contact the office if you

have any questions or concerns. 

April is National Volunteer Month! Thank
you for being a volunteer and serving

your community. SCP would like
to take our volunteers out for breakfast. 

We will be meeting  at Hello Deli 
on Thursday, April 25, 2024

 from 9am - 10:30am.

Hello Deli
 7600 Jefferson St NE,

Albuquerque, NM 87109



Friendly reminder to submit timesheets and
mileage logs on time to get processed in a

timely manner.

It is very important that your timesheet is
signed by you and the station supervisor

(if applicable). 

SCP News and Deadlines 

April Birthdays!

April 19
Victoria Gentzler

Extra Opportunity

Timesheets & Mileage Logs

Thursday, April 4, 2024
Thursday, April 18, 2024

Please contact the office at (505) 764-1007 
if you plan on attending before the 

April in-service training. 
Program benefits qualify for this event!

April Word Puzzle

April 
Spring

Rain
Showers

Birds

Bloom
Puddles
Flower

Umbrella
Earth Day

Arbor Day
April Fools

Tax Day
Baseball



Senior Affairs Lunch Menu




